
 

 

Memorandum 
Public Works Department - Engineering 

 
DATE: April 25, 2019 
TO: Curtis Thompson, Planner 
CC: Nancy J. Bozzato, Clerk; Holly Willford, Deputy Clerk; Jason Marr, 

Director of Public Works 
FROM: Xenia Pasiecznik, Engineering Technologist 
RE: Site Plan Application 

File No. SP-04-19 
1651 Centre Street 

 
 

The Public Works Department has reviewed the following drawings for the 
application regarding the proposed development at 1651 Centre Street: 
 
• Site Plan, Dated March 26, 2019 
 

 
Public Works has no comments. 


